
NEWSLETTER

Resident Bir thdays

Trudy Ivey

Fern Tw enhafel

Mart in Gilderman

Welcome to the Family
Our st ory is yours. We grow older and w iser but  are sure t o never 
lose t he spark t hat  st art ed it  al l . Grace Management  Cont inues t o 
evolve, and we're ever more dedicat ed t o nurt uring our company 
and our t eam t o be healt hy cont ribut ors t o communit ies across 
t he U.S. Delivering except ional l iving experiences, we can focus on 
t he big issues t hat  concern t he daily l ives of our resident s- f rom 
healt hcare and f inances t o overall qualit y of l ife- while never losing 
sight  of t he det ails t hat  matt er most : t he connect ions we make 
along t he way.

Your  Team
Thomas Wat son/  Execut ive Direct or
Administ rat ion
Tammy McCray//  Business Off ice 
Manager
Administ rat ion

Jeremiah Goudreau/  Sales Direct or
Administ rat ion
Charl ie Crost on/  Concierge 
Administ rat ion

Bet h Pet rosky//  Lif e Enrichment  
Direct or  Administ rat ion

Robert  Loset o// Food & Beverage
Direct or Administ rat ion
Doc Wat son// Maint enance & 
Housekeeping Manager
Administ rat ion

Gulaine Charles// Dining
Room Supervisor

It 's not like home. It is home.?

Jim Stauffer 8/3
I rene Plichta 8/5
Elizabeth Jensen 8/14
Doris M cK ay 8/15
Patsy Sichel 8/15
Shirley Everett 8/16
Jane K elch 8/18
John M ikles 8/18
Jim Walsh 8/18
M ike Chazin 8/19
Bobbie Neidig 8/22
Joe Orbe 8/23
Doug Williamson 8/25
M arie Smith 8/25
Therese Ultrino 8/29
Joanne Targia 8/31



D ep a r t m en t  
S p o t l ig h t

Our Department Spotlight 
for the month of August is 
our Dining Services 
Department.  Dining 
Services is a key component 
to life at The Summit.  We 
feature restaurant style 
dining seven days a week.  
We offer two daily specials 
and an "Always available" 
menu for our residents and 

guests.  We have an energetic 
staff that is here to serve you.  
Department Head, Robert is 
joined by Chef Githo and 
Gulaine our Dining Room 
Supervisor.  The staff comes 
from a wide variety of 
experience, backgrounds and 
nationalities which adds to the 
diversity of our dining room.  
Every month Robert holds a 
"Food Forum" to discuss with 
our residents the latest food 
trends and also address any 
questions from residents in 
attendance.  Thank you to our 
Dining Services for all you do!

Save the Date
A ugust  3rd-Town Hall
A ugust  5th-Olly 's Out let
A ugust  10 th-Casino
A ugust  11th-Prevent ing 
F raud & Scams
A ugust  25th-M imosa's & 
M assages with L egacy



Our Wall of Valor continues to grow!  We originally started 
our wall at 22 veterans and it has grown to 24 with the 
addition of 2 new residents in our community.  We hope our 
veterans feel a sense of pride as they pass the wall.  We thank 
you for your service to our great country.  USA! USA!

Road trip!  Recently we took The Summit bus to legendary 
Loveboat Ice Cream & Farmer Joes in Cape Coral.  Our 
trips are a unique way to get to know your neighbors in our 
community and it can be a pretty tasty way to boot!



                     (239) 433-0477
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